
 

 

12th September 2018 

  
Dear Parents/Carers,   

Community Use of School Hall & Pitch 
 

As you may already know, starting from this term we have the capacity to let out the school hall and 

sports pitch on Monday and Tuesday evenings for various community activities. 

 

As parents of the school it would be great to get some feedback on what sort of activities/classes you 

would like to see on offer. They could be aimed at children, adults or both (eg. sports sessions, drama, 

art, music, fitness, cooking). 

 

Your feedback is important and we would love to hear what you have to say. Alternatively, if you would 

be interested in hosting a community event yourself using our facilities please get in touch. You can 

send enquires to me at k.bentley@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk, or alternatively please complete the 

reply slip below and return it to the school office. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Kieran Bentley  

Sports Coach 

Community Use of School Hall & Pitch 
 
Child’s Name:___________________________________ Your Name:____________________________ 

 
Email address/contact number:___________________________________________________________ 
 

Please give details of activities you would like to see on offer: 
 
 

 
 
Or, please give details of an activity that you would like to run yourself using our facilities: 
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